
       SRGC  -----    Bulb Log Diary   -----    ISSN 2514-6114 

                                                            Pictures and text © Ian Young 
 

 

BULB LOG 23.....................6th June 2018 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Summer has come to the 

garden and we are 

experiencing the warmest 

driest May/ June that I 

can remember.  

One of the many lessons 

we learn from gardening 

is that whatever the 

weather brings it will suit 

some plants better than 

others and for a change 

we are seeing the plants 

that enjoy warm sunshine 

flowering well while 

those that prefer our 

normal cool moist 

summer weather are 

suffering.  I have had to 

start watering the troughs, 

slab beds and other areas 

of the garden. 

 

In the raised slab beds Phlox, Oxalis, Dactylorhiza and Petrophyton hendersonii are all in full display. 

Another valuable lesson for the gardener is to learn to grow those plants that grow well in your conditions and that 

is what we have done through the years as we select the plants, or it would be better to say that the plants select us, 

and propagate from them. 

 

 
We have tried hundreds of different saxifrages some of which barely last a year and never establish themselves in 

our normally cool mist conditions one that has proved resilient is Saxifraga cochlearis minor which is shown here 

spreading over half of this trough was just a small rooted cutting taken from another trough when I planted it. 


